
 

C 79 (2019-20)                                                                                                       Date: 25/11/2019 

 

To, 

 

Grade 3 EKAM Parents  

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

Grade 3 learners will be representing “China” in We Are the World event to be held on 

Saturday, 30th November 2019.  

Please find reference image for the same in the template below. 

Do see that the children are dressed in comfortable foot wear and accessories, hairdo and light 

make up according to the character in the image. 

The learners will come dressed from home according to the character they are playing, in the 

morning itself when they come to school. 

The learners will carry with them light snacks (finger food) and water bottle. 

Lunch will be provided in school. Learners carrying lunch from home may carry their own 

lunch.  

School timing for Grades 1-7 will be from 8.30 am to 1:30 pm. (Bus will be available for pick up 

and drop on both ways) 

Parents who wish to take their children along with them may do so at 1.00pm only. 

School timing for Jr kg and Sr Kg will be from 9.30 a.m. The learners will go back home with 

their parents. (Bus service will be available for pick up in the morning only) 

Nursery learners will come and go with their parents. 

*Please feel free to contact the HRT for any concern. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Learners Name Character Reference Image 
ALL GIRLS Chinese girl 

 
ALL BOYS Chinese boys 

 
 

Thank You, 

SVM Management  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                       



 

 

 

 

 


